

GOVERNING BOARD POLICIES

Chapter 5 Student Services

5052

BP 5052 Open Enrollment

All courses, course sections, and classes of the District reported for state aid shall be open for enrollment to any person who has been admitted to the college. Enrollment may be subject to any priority system that has been established. Enrollment may also be limited to students meeting properly validated prerequisites and co-requisites, or due to other practical considerations such as exemptions set out in statute or regulation.

The Superintendent/President shall assure that this policy is published in the catalogs and schedules of classes.

See Administrative Procedure 5052 - Open Enrollment

References: Title 5, Section 51006

Formerly Governing Board Policy 3100 Adopted: August 10, 1988

Revised and Adopted: November 19, 1991; November 22, 2005; October 28, 2015

Reviewed: April 26, 2017

Revised and Adopted: August 24, 2022